
Category Score (out of 5) Comments

Statement of the Problem

 Demonstrates a solid
understanding of the
problem from the
perspective of your
country’s government, or
the problem’s effect on
your country’s people.

 Makes specific references
to issues/problems, with
statistics or examples if
necessary.

Explanation of Country’s
Position

 Demonstrates a solid
understanding of your
government’s priorities
and its relationship with
other nations

 Demonstrates a clear
sense of purpose: setting
priorities, establishing
precedent

Proposed Solutions

 Demonstrates a good
knowledge of the
possibilities for UN role
and action

 Paper ties together as a
whole: solutions refer to
problems raised and
positions expressed in
previous two paragraphs

Writing Style

 Paper uses clear, concise
language

 Paper has flow; one point
relates to another

 Paper has no tyspos,
speling nistakes, or
gramarr problems


